From: Human Resources

Sent: Thursday, 16 April 2020 11:52 am
To: ALL ERO STAFF

Subject: ERO Check in survey

Kia ora koutou

Hope you are all well and coping with life in your bubble during the lock down period. A strange and challenging
time for us all, but kudos for the way everyone is managing to continue on with their mahi, albeit in a different way
thanusual.

Also great to see people checking in with one another via tools such as Yammer and finding ways to keep that
connection and lift morale with stories and humour during what is quite an isolating time for some.

In order to check in'with'you to see how you are managing, and if there are any issues or concerns we need to be
aware of, we will be doing a-survey using AskYourTeam (AYT).

This will be a very short survey, but we would really appreciate our permanent and fixed term employees
completing this, as it will give us some.idea as to how you are getting on working in the current environment.

We are hoping to get this survey out latertoday - but will be by tomorrow at the latest.
We would appreciate you completing this by the end of next Monday, 20 April.
Thanks and take care of yourself and those in your bubble.

Human Resources

Education Review Office | Te Tari Arotake Matauranga

National Office

Legal House Level 1, 101 Lambton Quay, Wellington 6011, New Zealand
PO Box 2799 Wellington, 6140, New Zealand

www.ero.govt.nz

Ko te Tamaiti te Putake o te Kaupapa

The Child - the Heart of the Matter



